
 

To whom it may concern, 

My name is Brian Goldman and my firm manages North & Harlem Plaza, the retail center 

located at the southeast corner of North and Harlem Avenues.  

In concert with our client, the owner of the property, we hereby request that the Village of Oak 

Park add permit spaces on the Marion Street, just South of North Avenue (adjacent to the east 

side of North & Harlem Plaza).  As you know, North & Harlem Plaza is a very busy retail center 

with a number of very popular merchants.  It is our intent to use the additional permit parking for 

employees of the property’s tenants in an effort to free up space in the parking lot and provide 

congestion relief.        

Please let me know if you need anything further from us at this time. Thank you for your work 

on this matter. Brian 
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